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Milne, Lasha

From: Mark Gallagher [mark.gallagher@tcir.net]
Sent: Thursday, January 14, 2010 2:22 PM
To: Joel.abram@oneida.on.ca
Subject: Adelaide Wind Farm

Dear Chief Abram,  

 

I just wanted to follow up with you regarding the information we have sent in the past regarding our Adelaide Wind Project, 
located in Middlesex County, Ontario. As you may know the Green Energy Act has now been introduced which is 
encouraging the development of green energy projects such as wind right across Ontario.  Whilst the Adelaide project 
was substantially through the environmental permitting process - we had not yet obtained a power purchase contract and 
as such the project must now go through the Renewable Energy Approval (REA) process. 
 
As part of this process we have completed an addendum to the environmental information we had completed and I just 
wanted to make sure you had a link to source this and all of the information about the project; 
http://www.tcirenewables.com/default.aspx?lang=en&page=projects-adelaide. If you would like a disc or hard copy of the 
information please let me know. 
 
You should have already received an invitation but just as a reminder we are also having an Open House in Adelaide WG 
MacDonald School, 29059 School Road, Strathroy, ON, N7G 3H7 on Tuesday 26

th
 January from 5-8pm in the 

gymnasium. We would welcome the opportunity to meet with you at this event, where we will have various team members 
with knowledge on all aspects of the project on-hand to answer questions and address any queries you might have. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Mark Gallagher 
(Development Manager) 

  

T: 514-842-1923 

C: 514-805-3243 

 
 
Mark Gallagher 
(Development Manager) 

  

T: 514-842-1923 

C: 514-805-3243 
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Milne, Lasha

From: Mark Gallagher [mark.gallagher@tcir.net]
Sent: Thursday, January 14, 2010 2:26 PM
To: joseph.gilbert@wifn.org
Subject: Adelaide Wind Farm

Dear Chief Gilbert,  

 

I just wanted to follow up with you regarding the information we have sent in the past regarding our Adelaide Wind Project, 
located in Middlesex County, Ontario. As you may know the Green Energy Act has now been introduced which is 
encouraging the development of green energy projects such as wind right across Ontario.  Whilst the Adelaide project 
was substantially through the environmental permitting process - we had not yet obtained a power purchase contract and 
as such the project must now go through the Renewable Energy Approval (REA) process. 
 
As part of this process we have completed an addendum to the environmental information we had completed and I just 
wanted to make sure you had a link to source this and all of the information about the project; 
http://www.tcirenewables.com/default.aspx?lang=en&page=projects-adelaide. If you would like a disc or hard copy of the 
information please let me know. 
 
You should have already received an invitation but just as a reminder we are also having an Open House in Adelaide WG 
MacDonald School, 29059 School Road, Strathroy, ON, N7G 3H7 on Tuesday 26

th
 January from 5-8pm in the 

gymnasium. We would welcome the opportunity to meet with you at this event, where we will have various team members 
with knowledge on all aspects of the project on-hand to answer questions and address any queries you might have. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Mark Gallagher 
(Development Manager) 

  

T: 514-842-1923 

C: 514-805-3243 
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Milne, Lasha

From: Mark Gallagher [mark.gallagher@tcir.net]
Sent: Thursday, January 14, 2010 2:41 PM
To: lmh@porchlight.ca
Subject: Adelaide Wind Farm

Dear Chief Hillier,  

 

I just wanted to follow up with you regarding the information we have sent in the past regarding our Adelaide Wind Project, 
located in Middlesex County, Ontario. As you may know the Green Energy Act has now been introduced which is 
encouraging the development of green energy projects such as wind right across Ontario.  Whilst the Adelaide project 
was substantially through the environmental permitting process - we had not yet obtained a power purchase contract and 
as such the project must now go through the Renewable Energy Approval (REA) process. 
 
As part of this process we have completed an addendum to the environmental information we had completed and I just 
wanted to make sure you had a link to source this and all of the information about the project; 
http://www.tcirenewables.com/default.aspx?lang=en&page=projects-adelaide. If you would like a disc or hard copy of the 
information please let me know. 
 
You should have already received an invitation but just as a reminder we are also having an Open House in Adelaide WG 
MacDonald School, 29059 School Road, Strathroy, ON, N7G 3H7 on Tuesday 26

th
 January from 5-8pm in the 

gymnasium. We would welcome the opportunity to meet with you at this event, where we will have various team members 
with knowledge on all aspects of the project on-hand to answer questions and address any queries you might have. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Mark Gallagher 
(Development Manager) 

  

T: 514-842-1923 

C: 514-805-3243 

 
 
Mark Gallagher 
(Development Manager) 

  

T: 514-842-1923 

C: 514-805-3243 
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Milne, Lasha

From: Mark Gallagher [mark.gallagher@tcir.net]
Sent: Thursday, January 14, 2010 2:20 PM
To: gcpeters@mnsi.net
Subject: Adelaide Wind Farm

Dear Chief Peters,  

 

I just wanted to follow up with you regarding the information we have sent in the past regarding our Adelaide Wind Project, 
located in Middlesex County, Ontario. As you may know the Green Energy Act has now been introduced which is 
encouraging the development of green energy projects such as wind right across Ontario.  Whilst the Adelaide project 
was substantially through the environmental permitting process - we had not yet obtained a power purchase contract and 
as such the project must now go through the Renewable Energy Approval (REA) process. 
 
As part of this process we have completed an addendum to the environmental information we had completed and I just 
wanted to make sure you had a link to source this and all of the information about the project; 
http://www.tcirenewables.com/default.aspx?lang=en&page=projects-adelaide. If you would like a disc or hard copy of the 
information please let me know. 
 
You should have already received an invitation but just as a reminder we are also having an Open House in Adelaide WG 
MacDonald School, 29059 School Road, Strathroy, ON, N7G 3H7 on Tuesday 26

th
 January from 5-8pm in the 

gymnasium. We would welcome the opportunity to meet with you at this event, where we will have various team members 
with knowledge on all aspects of the project on-hand to answer questions and address any queries you might have. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Mark Gallagher 
(Development Manager) 

  

T: 514-842-1923 

C: 514-805-3243 
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Milne, Lasha

From: Mark Gallagher [mark.gallagher@tcir.net]
Sent: Thursday, January 14, 2010 2:25 PM
To: chief@cottfn.ca
Subject: Adelaide Wind Farm

Dear Chief Vaughan,  

 

I just wanted to follow up with you regarding the information we have sent in the past regarding our Adelaide Wind Project, 
located in Middlesex County, Ontario. As you may know the Green Energy Act has now been introduced which is 
encouraging the development of green energy projects such as wind right across Ontario.  Whilst the Adelaide project 
was substantially through the environmental permitting process - we had not yet obtained a power purchase contract and 
as such the project must now go through the Renewable Energy Approval (REA) process. 
 
As part of this process we have completed an addendum to the environmental information we had completed and I just 
wanted to make sure you had a link to source this and all of the information about the project; 
http://www.tcirenewables.com/default.aspx?lang=en&page=projects-adelaide. If you would like a disc or hard copy of the 
information please let me know. 
 
You should have already received an invitation but just as a reminder we are also having an Open House in Adelaide WG 
MacDonald School, 29059 School Road, Strathroy, ON, N7G 3H7 on Tuesday 26

th
 January from 5-8pm in the 

gymnasium. We would welcome the opportunity to meet with you at this event, where we will have various team members 
with knowledge on all aspects of the project on-hand to answer questions and address any queries you might have. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Mark Gallagher 
(Development Manager) 

  

T: 514-842-1923 

C: 514-805-3243 
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Milne, Lasha

From: Mark Gallagher [mark.gallagher@tcir.net]
Sent: Thursday, January 14, 2010 2:23 PM
To: pwaddilove@munsee.on.ca
Subject: Adelaide Wind Farm

Dear Chief Waddilove,  

 

I just wanted to follow up with you regarding the information we have sent in the past regarding our Adelaide Wind Project, 
located in Middlesex County, Ontario. As you may know the Green Energy Act has now been introduced which is 
encouraging the development of green energy projects such as wind right across Ontario.  Whilst the Adelaide project 
was substantially through the environmental permitting process - we had not yet obtained a power purchase contract and 
as such the project must now go through the Renewable Energy Approval (REA) process. 
 
As part of this process we have completed an addendum to the environmental information we had completed and I just 
wanted to make sure you had a link to source this and all of the information about the project; 
http://www.tcirenewables.com/default.aspx?lang=en&page=projects-adelaide. If you would like a disc or hard copy of the 
information please let me know. 
 
You should have already received an invitation but just as a reminder we are also having an Open House in Adelaide WG 
MacDonald School, 29059 School Road, Strathroy, ON, N7G 3H7 on Tuesday 26

th
 January from 5-8pm in the 

gymnasium. We would welcome the opportunity to meet with you at this event, where we will have various team members 
with knowledge on all aspects of the project on-hand to answer questions and address any queries you might have. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Mark Gallagher 
(Development Manager) 

  

T: 514-842-1923 

C: 514-805-3243 

 
 
Mark Gallagher 
(Development Manager) 

  

T: 514-842-1923 

C: 514-805-3243 
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Milne, Lasha

From: Mark Gallagher [mark.gallagher@tcir.net]
Sent: Thursday, January 14, 2010 2:24 PM
To: KPAssistant@kettlepoint.org
Subject: Adelaide Wind Farm

Dear Chief Cloud,  

 

I just wanted to follow up with you regarding the information we have sent in the past regarding our Adelaide Wind Project, 
located in Middlesex County, Ontario. As you may know the Green Energy Act has now been introduced which is 
encouraging the development of green energy projects such as wind right across Ontario.  Whilst the Adelaide project 
was substantially through the environmental permitting process - we had not yet obtained a power purchase contract and 
as such the project must now go through the Renewable Energy Approval (REA) process. 
 
As part of this process we have completed an addendum to the environmental information we had completed and I just 
wanted to make sure you had a link to source this and all of the information about the project; 
http://www.tcirenewables.com/default.aspx?lang=en&page=projects-adelaide. If you would like a disc or hard copy of the 
information please let me know. 
 
You should have already received an invitation but just as a reminder we are also having an Open House in Adelaide WG 
MacDonald School, 29059 School Road, Strathroy, ON, N7G 3H7 on Tuesday 26

th
 January from 5-8pm in the 

gymnasium. We would welcome the opportunity to meet with you at this event, where we will have various team members 
with knowledge on all aspects of the project on-hand to answer questions and address any queries you might have. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Mark Gallagher 
(Development Manager) 

  

T: 514-842-1923 

C: 514-805-3243 
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I.6 November 10, 2010 Letters re. Delivery of ESR/EIS 
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I.7 November 2, 2011 Letters re. Project Update Public Meeting  

and enclosing copy of Project Description Report 

 



 

November 2, 2011 

 

 

Chief Christopher Plain 

Chippewas of Aamjiwnaang (Chippewas of Sarnia) 

978 Tashmoo Avenue  

Sarnia, Ontario 

N7T 7H5 

 

 

Dear Chief Plain: 

 

Subject:  NextEra Energy Canada, ULC Wind Energy Projects 

 

We are writing this letter (in accordance with Ontario Regulation 359/09) to share updated 

information with you about our wind projects in southwestern Ontario. 

 

First, we want to let you know about a Public Open House concerning the transmission line route 

for three of our projects (the Adelaide, Bornish and Jericho projects). The enclosed Notice of 

Project Update Meeting explains that a Public Open House will be held on November 10, 2011 

at the Ailsa Craig Community Centre, 155 Annie Ada Shipley Street, Municipality of North 

Middlesex. The purpose of this meeting is to provide information about proposed changes to the 

transmission line route for these three projects.  Each of these three wind projects has already 

had at least one public open house for the wind centres (i.e., the wind turbine generators). The 

enclosed notice is for an open house that focuses on a transmission line route change, not the 

wind energy centres. 

 

Second, we want to let you know about Public Open Houses to be held on December 7 and 8, 

2011 for our Bluewater and Goshen projects, respectively.  Although Public Open Houses have 

been held for these projects before, these are considered “first” open houses in the municipalities 

of Bluewater and Huron East.   

 

Ontario Regulation 359/09 requires us to provide you with these notices. We also want to keep 

you informed about public activities that may prompt questions, or be of interest to you and your 

community.  

 

We also wish to acknowledge that these Public Open Houses are separate from (and in addition 

to) our ongoing dialogue with you and your community, and do not replace our procedural 

consultation efforts. 

 

In addition to the Bluewater and Goshen Notices of Public Meetings, we are enclosing copies of 

updated Project Description Reports for five projects (i.e., Adelaide, Bluewater, Bornish, Goshen 

and Jericho).  These reports describe projects that you, or the Director of Renewable Energy 

Approvals has indicated are relevant to your community.  In addition to these copies, the reports 

NextEra Energy Canada, ULC 
5500 North Service Road, Suite 205  |  Burlington, Ontario L7L 6W6  |  905 335 4904 



Page 2 

can be downloaded from our web site at www.NextEraEnergyCanada.com.  Please let us know if 

you feel the above list of five projects is not correct. 

 

These updated Project Description Reports are general documents.  They will be followed by 

draft studies that contain more specific information on these projects. Once finalized, the studies 

will be part of our submission to Ministry of Environment for a Renewable Energy Approval.  

 

Our consultant Bob Waldon has been in contact with your staff about these projects since they 

were first announced, and will follow-up soon to discuss the information with you.  Please feel 

free to contact him at (905) 838-4256 or rdwaldon@bedfordC4.com with any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Thomas Bird 

Environmental Services Project Manager 

 

c.c.  Sharilyn Johnston, Environmental Officer 

  1300 Tashmoo Avenue 

Sarnia, ON, N7T 8E5 

 

Info. c.c. R. D. (Bob) Waldon, Bedford Consulting & Associates 

 

Enclosures Adelaide, Bornish, Jericho Notice of Project Update Meeting 

Bluewater and Goshen Notice of Public Meeting  

  Adelaide, Bluewater, Bornish, Goshen and Jericho Project Description Reports 

 

 



 

November 2, 2011 

 

 

Chief Elizabeth Cloud 

Chippewas of Kettle and Stoney Point 

6247 Indian Lane, RR #2  

Kettle and Stoney Point First Nation, Ontario 

N0L 1Y0 

 

 

Dear Chief Cloud: 

 

Subject:  NextEra Energy Canada, ULC Wind Energy Projects 

 

We are writing this letter (in accordance with Ontario Regulation 359/09) to share updated 

information with you about our wind projects in southwestern Ontario. 

 

First, we want to let you know about a Public Open House concerning the transmission line route 

for three of our projects (the Adelaide, Bornish and Jericho projects). The enclosed Notice of 

Project Update Meeting explains that a Public Open House will be held on November 10, 2011 

at the Ailsa Craig Community Centre, 155 Annie Ada Shipley Street, Municipality of North 

Middlesex. The purpose of this meeting is to provide information about proposed changes to the 

transmission line route for these three projects.  Each of these three wind projects has already 

had at least one public open house for the wind centres (i.e., the wind turbine generators). The 

enclosed notice is for an open house that focuses on a transmission line route change, not the 

wind energy centres. 

 

Second, we want to let you know about Public Open Houses to be held on December 7 and 8, 

2011 for our Bluewater and Goshen projects, respectively.  Although Public Open Houses have 

been held for these projects before, these are considered “first” open houses in the municipalities 

of Bluewater and Huron East.  Ontario Regulation 359/09 requires us to provide you with these 

notices. We also want to keep you informed about public activities that may prompt questions, or 

be of interest to you and your community.  

 

We also wish to acknowledge that these Public Open Houses are separate from (and in addition 

to) our ongoing dialogue with you and your community, and do not replace our procedural 

consultation efforts. 

 

In addition to the Bluewater and Goshen Notices of Public Meetings, we are enclosing copies of 

updated Project Description Reports for five projects (i.e., Adelaide, Bluewater, Bornish, Goshen 

and Jericho).  These reports describe projects that you, or the Director of Renewable Energy 

Approvals has indicated are relevant to your community.  In addition to these copies, the reports 

can be downloaded from our web site at www.NextEraEnergyCanada.com.  Please let us know if 

you feel the above list of five projects is not correct. 

 

NextEra Energy Canada, ULC 
5500 North Service Road, Suite 205  |  Burlington, Ontario L7L 6W6  |  905 335 4904 
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These updated Project Description Reports are general documents.  They will be followed by 

draft studies that contain more specific information on these projects. Once finalized, the studies 

will be part of our submission to Ministry of Environment for a Renewable Energy Approval.  

 

Our consultant Bob Waldon has been in contact with your staff about these projects since they 

were first announced, and will follow-up soon to discuss the information with you.  Please feel 

free to contact him at (905) 838-4256 or rdwaldon@bedfordC4.com with any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Thomas Bird 

Environmental Services Project Manager 

 

c.c.  Mark French, Band Manager 

  Sue Bressette, Communication Relations Officer 

 

Info. c.c. R. D. (Bob) Waldon, Bedford Consulting & Associates 

 

Enclosures Adelaide, Bornish, Jericho Notice of Project Update Meeting 

Bluewater and Goshen Notice of Public Meeting  

  Adelaide, Bluewater, Bornish, Goshen and Jericho Project Description Reports 
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